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NORUN Waypoint 2410 

 

 

Electronic Chart Alert 
 

!! URGENT !! 
 
Date:  30 September 2024 

 

Subject: Canada 

Enroute Waypoint 

 Cycle 2410 

 

Waypoint coordinates incorrect 

   

Jeppesen NavData for cycle 2410, effective 3 October 2024, contains incorrect coordinates for the Enroute 

Waypoint NORUN. The correct coordinates for NORUN should be N50 14.4 W096 18.5. As a result, NORUN will 

be displayed incorrectly in Jeppesen Enroute Data Driven Applications.  

 

 

WE STRONGLY URGE YOU TO MAKE THIS INFORMATION AVAILABLE 

TO APPROPRIATE CREW MEMBERS IMMEDIATELY! 
 

 

Revised coding will appear in Jeppesen NavData for cycle 2411, effective 31 October 2024. Until then an entry will 

appear in the EFB Change Notices, and this Alert will be posted on the Jeppesen Web site: Notices and Alerts. 
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